
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Totnes     Term: Autumn Term 2 2022-2023     Topic: Location, Location, Location 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

 
Practicing wrapping skills  

 

Essential skills 

This half-term, in Maths, 

we have focused on 

developing our 

knowledge of number  

facts and relationships. 

Then on how to group 

and make different values 

with coins. In English, we 

practiced recounting to each other, working 

on delivery, sequence, sentence structure 

and punctuation. 

Life Lessons 

Totnes have taken a very mature and 

sensible approach to learning about sex and 

relationships this term, focusing on consent, 

identity and puberty. 

 

We have had two trips to the movies in 

November, all the class behaving beautifully. 

We have had a fantastic time coming 

together to rehearse and perform our play in 

the Christmas performance, doing a Totnes 

Secret Santa, creating a Christmas song and 

more. This class is a warm and inviting group 

that have left the staff in awe. 

 

Wishing you happy holidays and a fabulous 

New Year, 

Tim Regan Class Teacher 

    
 

Totnes’ final performance at the Christmas production 

  

At the Castle school lantern procession with our lanterns 

   
Jack and the Beanstalk at the Corn Exchange 

 

Deseeding 

Pumpkins for a 

delicious roasted 

snack  

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Friday 16th December 2022 

First day back: Wednesday 4th January 2023 

 

Last day of term: Friday 10th February 2023 


